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UNITED LITHIUM CORP. (CSE: UTL) 

UNITED LITHIUM ANNOUNCES OTC PINK QUOTATION  
 
Vancouver, B.C. (May 9, 2018) – United Lithium Corp. (CSE: UTL) (the “Company”) announces its 
common shares have been approved by the Financial Industry Regulatory Authority (FINRA) for quoting 
on the OTC Pink Market in the United States under the symbol “UTLLF”. 
 
With the Company’s common shares listed and trading on the Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE), a 
qualified stock exchange in its home country, under the security symbol “UTL”, expansion into the 
United States equity market offers increased visibility through exposure to a broader range of investors 
and is expected to assist with increasing the liquidity and convenience of trading of the Company’s 
common shares. 
 
About United Lithium Corp. - United Lithium Corp. is a Canadian-based issuer listed on the Canadian 
Securities Exchange. It is currently engaged in the business of lithium exploration and holds a right to 
acquire a 100% interest, subject to certain royalties, in and to the United Big Smoky Valley Brine Lithium 
Property located in the southwest Nevada, USA, approximately 25 miles (40 kilometres) from Tonopah 
in Esmeralda County. It is about 50 kilometres to the west of Goldfield, the County Seat of Esmeralda 
County. United Lithium Corporation property consists of 100 contiguous placer claims located in 
Townships 1 (T1N), Range 38 East, and Sections 20, 21, 22, 27, 28 and 29 in Esmeralda County, Nevada, 
USA. Each claim is approximately 20 acres with a total property area of 2000 acre. The Property is 
located about 12 km to the north of Albemarle Corp.’s Silver Peak mine (previously Chemetall), which 
has been producing lithium from brines since 1966. The Company's objective is to explore and, if 
warranted, develop the United Big Smoky Valley Brine Lithium Property. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF  
UNITED LITHIUM CORP. 
 
/s/ “George Sharpe” 
George Sharpe 
Director and Chief Executive Officer 
 
For further information, please telephone: (604) 428-7050 
 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of this news release and has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this news release. 
 
Forward-looking Information   
This news release may contain forward-looking information (as such term is defined under Canadian securities laws). While 
such forward-looking information is expressed by the Company in good faith and believed by the Company to have a 
reasonable basis, they address future events and conditions and are, therefore, subject to inherent risks and uncertainties.  
The Company expressly disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking information, whether 
as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except in accordance with applicable securities laws. 


